
 Sussex Regional High 

School strives to support and 

educate the whole learner by 

creating a positive, inclusive 

environment where each 

person is accountable, 

respectful, involved and 

proud of their school 

community  

Staying Connected 
To ensure student success at SRHS, 
communication with both our Sonics and their 
families is critical. We would encourage you to: 

 access the Parent PowerSchool Portal to see 

attendance and marks 

  https://sisasds.nbed.nb.ca/public/  

 read the monthly SRHS newsletter 

 reference our SRHS webpage for daily 

announcements, COVID updates and 

other important information 

Finish Strong 
With the continuation of high school students attending school in person every 
other day, we would remind families and Sonics the importance of staying fo-
cused for the remainder of the year; both at home as you connect for your 10 min 
Live sessions and in person on your in school days.  

Make use of supports at school such as our Learning Commons being available 
every day at lunch and after school until 4 p.m. as a space for students to work 
quietly as well as teachers being available at noon hours for extra help.  

This semester will see our Assessment Week June 11 – June 18 with the same 
format as first semester.  

Upcoming Dates 

May 7 No School for Sonics 

May 10 No School for Sonics 

May 18/19 Grade 10 French 

Language Provincial  

Assessment 

May 24 Victoria Day 

May 28 G3 Final Project  

Submission due 

May 31 Amos Tucker Award 

Submissions due 

Graduation 2021  

As we work within the Provincial Public 

Health and Educational Operational Plan, 

we look forward to celebrating our Grads.  

Graduation information was provided to 

our graduates May 3 & 4 during G3 Grad 

Assemblies. 

Parents should have also received a 

phone message and email with this infor-

mation.  

A big Thank you to those families who 

have already paid their $40 Grad Fee!  

Please reference the above icon on our 

SRHS webpage for all Grad Information. 

Learning this Summer  

There is a potential for a summer school option in Sussex 
for key courses for the month of July. This will be depend-
ent on interest and enrollment. More information will be 
available in June.   

The Department of Education is also offering a credited 
course to students in Grade 10, 11 & 12 free of charge 
this summer. You can find out more information by clicking 
on this icon on our SRHS webpage.  

SRHS NEWS 

May 2021 

SRHS webpage address       sussexhigh.nbed.nb.ca 

The Egg Drop Test with 

Mr. Gaunce’s class! 

Show and Tell #sonicpride 

Https://sisasds.nbed.nb.ca/public
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1818/Pages/GradInfo2021.aspx
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1818/202122/Summer Learning for Students 2021.pdf

